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There is a new word associated with the Corona Virus Pandemic, it is 
“ZOOM”. We were able to hold our May meeting via “Zoom” video 

conferencing. It went very well with 18 participants. When physical 
distancing rules permit we may have our future meetings back at American 

Legion Post 1, In the mean time we will continue to “Zoom”. When we begin 
physical meetings again we anticipate “Zooming” those meetings in addition 

to the physical meeting. We hope to gain virtual attendees thus expanding 

our reach. 
 

Here are the attendees via Zoom at the May meeting: 
 

                        

 
 

 

We will hold our June 17, Meeting via Zoom.  Stay tuned for invite 

information. 
 


